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NOTICE OF AWARD

PSSD/BAC-NOA NO. 2021-198

December 27 ,2021

MR. MARLON R. DIDAL
General Manager
MAC J Pest Control Services
30 Sto. Tomas St.,
Brgy. Don Manuel,
Quezon City

Dear Mr. Didal:

This is to advise you that upon the recommendation of the Philippine Guarantee
Corporation Bids and Awards Committee, the contract for the procurement of Pest
Control Services for the treatment of PHILGUARANTEE offices located at Jade
Building (2nd to sth floo4 and 17th floor BDO Valero Tower is awarded to MAC J
Pest Control Services in the amount of of Pesos: One Hundred Fifty-Three
Thousand Six Hundred (Phpi53,600.00), inclusive of applicable taxes.

MAC J Pest Control Services is therefore required from receipt of this Notice of
Award to formally enter into contracl with PHILGUARANTEE. For this requirement,
you can coordinate with Mr. Marvyn Anthony C. Galang of Facilities and General
Services Department at macoalanq@philquarantee.qov.ph

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Notice by signing on the space
provided below and return the signed duplicate copy to this office the soonest
possible time.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,
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Name of Representative of the Bidd
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